Please find attached the 20's Plenty for Cambridgeshire Briefing Note for Parish Councillors.
 
20's Plenty for Cambridgeshire is calling for default, wide-area signed 20mph limits across Cambridgeshire's urban and village settlements. Making this change would save many lives. Lower-speed (20mph) roads are known to be safer and cleaner than faster-speed (30mph+) roads.
 
In addition to the proven health and safety benefits they bring, 20mph roads encourage active travel and create nicer places to live. We know there is already a great deal of support across the county for 20mph default limits in the places where people live, work, play, shop and are educated.
 
We would like to help you to table and vote through the following motion:
"This Parish supports 20's Plenty for Cambridgeshire's aim for wide-area, default signed 20mph limits with public engagement for this Parish and across Cambridgeshire's urban and village settlements."
 

